
As temperatures rise and season comes
to an end there is a lot of planning for
this summer’s maintenance and
improvement projects. 

With temperatures in the mid 90’s the
past two weeks our winter annuals are
starting to decline, they will be removed
right after easter in preparations for the
summer annuals that will be installed
the first part of May.
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The restrooms on seven, fifteen and bocce will be renovated this
summer during the course closures. Renovations will include
electrical improvements inside each bathroom. There will be an
exhaust fan, ceiling fan, new lighting, wiring replacement which will
be located within the walls and ceilings, new tile floors, new
plumbing fixtures, paint inside and out and the broken concrete
walks will be removed and replaced with pavers on seven and
fifteen. This work will be scheduled during the 18 days when the
course is closed and should be able to be completed before the
course reopens.



There will also be a lot of painting
this summer. The concrete walls
along Bonita Beach Road will be
painted, all the columns and metal
fencing along Bonita Grande and
the North gate will be painted, as
well as all the Master associations
buildings. These two projects will 

give Worthington a nice clean fresh look around the golf course and
community. 

There will also be an expansion to the Black, Blue and White tees on
holes number five and seven as well as cart path replacement. Our
summer closures will run May 27  through June 13  and August 4
through the 21 . Look for the weekly updates this summer with
progress pictures as we work on these items. 
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